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Children’s Vision Screening 
 
Digital Camera & Computer: 
 

New pricing and an optional model have just been announced for the PlusoptiX digital screening 
camera system.  The price of the camera has  dropped from $8500 to $5875 for 2013.  With a trade-
in of a used screener the price is reduced another $1000 making a camera price $4875 plus another  
approximately $300 for a printer and case to carry supplies.   

 

Training Session in the district: 
 

We have a PlusoptiX training session on Saturday, January 12, 2013 in New Glarus.  As of this 
report 41 Lions from 11 different Lions Clubs have signed up to attend.  Lioness Sue and I travelled 
to Monroe Lions Club on October 22, 2012 to demonstrate and explain the workings of the 
PlusoptiX camera system. 

 

PlusoptiX Screenings: 
 

The screening reports have begun to arrive.  The clubs below have reported their numbers to me and 
I have included them in this report.  Area clubs have scheduled the camera quite extensively for the 
months of January, February, and March.  Waunakee, Mt. Horeb, Token Creek, New Glarus, 
Belleville (by New Glarus), and Monticello Lions will be moving the camera between their clubs 
during that period. 

 

Vision Screening Results Reported to date: 
 

Lions Club     Children Screened Children Referred 
Verona Lions       36    2 
Cross Plains Lions      67    4 
Lake Wisconsin Lions      25    1 
Mazomanie Lions      48    1 
Pardeeville Lions      37    6 
Portage Lions       88    2 
Waunakee-Westport Lions     27    5 

     
 

Lion Dave Hineline, chair 
   District 27-D1 Vision Screening Committee 
   304 North Ridge Drive 
   Waunakee, WI  53597 
   Phone: 608-849-5507 
   E-mail: dhineline5629@yahoo.com 

 


